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Tuesday 21st April 2020 

 

HOME LEARNING USING GOOGLE CLASSROOM 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

I hope this letter finds you well! Thank you all very much for your continued support and hard work 

over the past few weeks.  Home Learning packs, for the next four weeks, will be available for 

collection from the school playground on Friday morning between 10.30am- 12noon. Please return your 

child’s first Home Learning pack (including reading books & library books) into the boxes provided.  

Library books will also be available - please feel free to select a few for your child/ren.  

 

From next week, Monday 27th April, Google Classroom will be our main learning forum for all children, 

therefore it is very important that children log in to Google Classroom every day to see their assigned 

work.  Teachers will set daily work as ‘assignments’ under Classwork, so that completed tasks can be 

‘Handed In’ for teachers to correct and return to the children individually.  This also allows the option 

for ‘private’ comments that only the child and teacher can see. Please refer to the video on the school 

website with instructions on how to ‘Hand In’ assignments.  Please note: ‘Handing In’ assignments on 

a mobile device is different than on a laptop/desktop computer. When necessary, teachers will also 

attach videos, voiceovers & slideshows, to explain new concepts/topics.  Teachers are available 

through Google Classroom and email to answer your queries and offer guidance on your child’s 

learning. 

 

Teachers will continue to post on the ‘Stream’ of Google Classroom so the children can communicate 

with them and the other children. Keep posting photographs of the children please!  

 

As a staff, we are still missing each and every one of our ‘children’ and you, our wonderful parents.  

Remember we are all in this together & we are ‘Living through History’.  

 

Keep Safe! 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs Martina Martin 
PRINCIPAL 

http://www.stmaryslisbuoy.com/

